
I hope the Democratic Party keeps pushing divisive bills such as SB1551 and HB4147.  I 

myself know of at least 14 registered democrats who have changed their voting status to 

Independent and least 3 others who have switched to the Republican Party. Anyone [whose 

seat isn't locked in by the democrats]  who votes for these bills will pay the price in 

November.And both bills will challenged in the courts if they are passed.   You are making 

gun owners who have never voted angry enough to vote this fall and you can be sure it 

won't be for any democrat.  So you democrats all I can say is  keep up the good, no, 

excellent work you are doing. We are really looking forward to this November.    

 


